
CVUSD # 28 Governing Board Quorum Notice 
 

There may be a quorum of Board Members in attendance at the Yavapai-Apache Council Chambers on 

Tuesday, October 20, 2015 for a Title VII Yavapai-Apache Cultural Presentation to begin at 4:30 pm.  

There will be no official business conducted by the Governing Board.  

 


